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Upcoming Events 

TODAY 
All Teams Meeting for Fayetteville 
Mission 1:30 - 2:30 RFC Room 

TODAY 
Daniel & Amanda Walls Baby Shower 
at 1:30pm 

TODAY 
Clarence and Sue Wiles 60th  
Wedding Anniversary Celebration 
2:00 - 4:00pm 

June 21 
Fayetteville Mission Team Dinner 

6:00pm - 8:00pm 

June 29-

July 2 

VBS  This year’s theme is: True 
North: Trusting Jesus in a Wild 
World.   

Order of Worship 
 

Worship Leader 

Parker Samuel 
 

Come Let Us Worship and Bow 

Down 
 

Welcome 
Nathan Madrid 
 

Great is the Lord Almighty 

Glorify Thy Name 
 

Opening Prayer 

Noah Calhoun 
 

Tis Midnight, and on Olive’s Brow 
 

Communion/Offering 
Peter West 
  
A Common Love (Children’s 

Offering) 

No Other Gods Before You 
 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 
 

Once to Every Man and Nation 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Huston Givens 
 

……………………………………………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 
intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 
 

Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

Ministry highlight: children’s home 
Mount Comfort has been a supporter of this 
ministry for as long as I can remember, but many 
newer members may not be familiar with this 
work. Children’s Home is a faith-based, Christ-
centered organization that helps in residential 
education, foster care, and adoptive care of 
children who have no family, or whose parents 
cannot give them the proper care they need.  
 
The program began in 1955 under the direction of 
the 7th and Mueller Church of Christ in Paragould, 
AR. They added a foster care program a few 
years ago which is located in Searcy, AR. This 
residential care program serves children ages 11-
16. There are 10 houseparent couples. Education 
is provided on campus at the Experiential 
Learning Academy which prepares the children 
for success when reunifying with family or 
transitioning into adulthood.  
 
Mount Comfort supports this ministry by 
budgeted monthly giving as well as participation 
in the annual “Change for Children” coin can 
program. I encourage you to pick up a coin can 
which will soon be available in the lobby and help 
support this much needed work. 
 

In Christian Love, Mark Mahaffey 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are 
received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings 
to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

Bo Grady is fighting an aggressive form of mouth cancer. Mary Grady is working 
assiduously to care for him.  
 
Bryan Ethridge was admitted to Washington Regional Hospital on May 27th. He is 
now recovering at home. 
 
Emmett Ezell, grandson of Dean and Carol Ezell,  had spinal surgery on 
Wednesday, June 5th. Everything went smoothly and he is doing well. The family 
hopes he will be discharged  as early as Sunday.  They are at Scottish Rite 
Children's Hospital in Dallas.  
 
Jim Reddell, brother-in law of Mary Bruce, went to the ER on May 17th, with heart 
issues. He and his wife live in Honolulu.  
 
Eddie Kinzer is moving to Westwood Nursing Facility in Springdale for long term 
care. Lorraine Kinzer  was able to return home Tuesday with the help of a walker. 
Her ankle is still casted and non-weight bearing.  
 
 

Please join us in prayer for these families and the complete healing of their loved 
ones.  
 
 

You prepare a table before me in the presence of my enemies; you anoint my 
head with oil; my cup overflows. Surely goodness and mercy shall follow me 

all the days of my life, and I shall dwell in the house of he Lord forever.  
Psalm 22:5-6 ESV 

Continue to Remember… 
Becky Tyree 

Mary Batson 
Kyle Hunter  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  

Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
6/8  Lanny Ashlock 

6/9  Cheryl Canfield 
         Gail Kennedy 

         Melinda Little 

         Kate Loftin 
         Cameron Loftin 

6/10  Brenda Wales 

6/11  Deena Coston 

          Joseph Leonard 
          Linda Proffitt 

6/12  Anna Hopper 

6/14  Gary Adams 
6/8    Clint & Trella Elam 

6/9    Logan & Logan Kiihnl 
          Jack & Brenda Richardson 

6/10  Wayne & Emily White 

6/11  Graham & Ashton Johnson 
6/12  Berry & Betty Broyles 

6/14  Dallas & Rebekah Hopper 

Happy Anniversary  



 

60th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
Clarence and Sue Wiles are celebrating their 

60th wedding anniversary here at Mt. Comfort 

TODAY. The family would love for you drop in 
any time from 2:00 to 4:00pm and enjoy some 

refreshments and fellowship. No gifts 

necessary, cards welcome. 

 
 

WELCOME LITTLE ONE 

Daniel & Amanda Walls are expecting their 
little one to arrive in late July! A Baby Shower 

will be held here, TODAY, at 1:30. The registry 

can be found on Amazon or by scanning the 
QR code below. A blessing basket for baby is 

in the front lobby.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SPECIAL OPPORTUNITY 
As you know we have been helping with the 

building of a church In Honduras! With the 

generosity of a dear sister we were able to 
buy the property and get the building under 

roof. We have been blessed with an 

opportunity of matching funds, (dollar for 

dollar) to get the rest of materials and labor to 
finish the project! The needed total is around 

$12,000.00. Thanks in advance for your 

generosity and willingness to help!  
 

Contributions can be given to Anthony 

Spencer, Steve Davis, or Joe Foshe. 
 

 

MT COMFORT ACCOUNTANT 
Please send all accounting related emails to: 

accountant@mountcomfort.org. 

 

 

LADIES BOOK CLUB 
The ladies book club will meet on Thursday, 

June 12, at 6:30 p.m. at Dixie Burkhart’s 

home (1290 Silver Oak St., Elkins).  Our book 
will be The Longest Ride by Nicholas 

Sparks.  Everyone is invited! Be sure to RSVP 

to Dixie (burkhartdixie@yahoo.com) to let her 

plan appropriately.  Happy reading!  
 

 

THANK YOU 
 

Dear Mt. Comfort Family, 

 
Thank you so much for the many cards and  

other expressions of sympathy you have given 

me following my father’s passing. Your kind 

words have meant so much! I am especially 
thankful for your prayers. 

 

With love, 
Lisa Kelly 

 

 
VBS INVITATION 

Combs Church of Christ will be hosting their 

Vacation Bible School June 9th –11th, 
Monday—Wednesday evenings from 6:30-

8:30pm. There will be classes for ages 2—

adult. This year’s theme is Untangled: Wild 

About God’s Divine Plan. There will also be a 
VBS Fellowship on June 14th from 10am to 

2pm with free food, games, fellowship, and 

more!  

News and Notes 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ  
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wed 9a - 11a & Thurs 5:30p-7p  
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

Sunday, May 25 

Bible Class 165 

Worship 336        

Sunday, June 1 

Bible Class 201 

Worship 362      

Wednesday, June 4 

Devo & Bible 88  

  

Weekly Contribution $17,607.60 

Weekly Budget $20,864.00 

Weekly Average $17,607.60 

Weekly Children’s $22.75 

YTD Children’s $22.75 

Fiscal YTD $17,607.60 

  

2024-25 

Weekly Contribution $17,100.75 

Weekly Average $17,100.75 


